

2nd November, 2012

Secretary to the Data Protection Working Group c/o Cabinet Office Government Administration Building Box 105 133 Elgin Avenue Grand Cayman KY1-9000 CAYMAN ISLANDS

Attention: Dave Archibold

Via email: consult@dataprotection.ky

info@dataprotection.ky

Dear Sir:

Re: Public Consultation on the Draft Data Protection Bill

The CIIA (Cayman Islands Insurance Association) hosted representatives from the Information Commissoner's Office yesterday, 1st November, 2012.

The forum was very imformative and at this juncture, as an Association we do have a number of issues regarding our procedures that may conflict with the Law and we will seek clarification to address these.

The CIIA have also formed a Working Group to review with respect to our operations as Insurance entities and would like to present these within the next two (2) weeks to the Consultation Group.

Yours sincerely,

CAYMAN ISLANDS INSURANCE ASSOCIATION

Derry Graham President